
Alexandria University poisons center warns of pediatric medication mix-up 

Alexandria University poisons center has warned that some pharmacists mix-up 
Apidone Syrup, a pediatric medication for allergic conditions, and Apexidone 
Syrup which is used to treat hyperactivity. The center said that some children 
have suffered from body twitches after taking the wrong medication. 


